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Busy Week at Falls City Sacred Heart School
(KLZA) -- There are a lot of activities going on at Falls City Sacred Heart right now. Just last
week the volleyball team competed at state.

There is no afternoon bus service Friday.

Sacred Heart will host a fall rummage sale Saturday from 9 a-m until 3 p-m in the Tiehen Gym that
is open to the public.

Sunday many of the high school students will be featured in a night of showing off their talents. The
public is invited to attend the One Act Dessert Theatre at 7 p-m in Tiehen Gym.

A pep rally will follow the One Act Play in the gym at about 8 p-m. Again the public is invited to
attend, have a dessert and watch the play then join in the pep rally.

There will be no school Monday as the Irish football team will compete in the state championship
football game at Memorial Stadium in Lincoln at 2:45 p-m.

The pep band will travel by school bus to the game. 7th — 12th grade students not in the band that
would like to ride the band bus to the game need to return a parental permission form to the school
Friday.

Any Irish fans going to the game that have room for an extra passenger are asked to please call the
school and let them know Friday as there are people needing a ride to the game.

Sacred Heart School will dismiss on Wednesday, November 23rd at 1:23 p-m for Thanksgiving.
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